SLVLL Board Meeting 9/6/2006
Called to order at 7:08 by Linda Landers.
Attendance – Linda Landers, Karen Barton, Greg Cornelison, Ralph Aguayo, Joe Primeau, Anita Stoddart, Troy Bounds, Mike Olmsted, Steven Shabry, Randy Gordon, Cathy Herrera, Mardeen Gordon, Michael Paynter 

Minutes – Anita motioned that we accept minutes from July 19 & Aug 2nd board meetings. Mike seconded. Minutes approved. 
Treasurer’s Report – Cathy submitted her report which is on file with the Secretary. Cathy noted that there were still a number of outstanding umpire’s checks. Steven noted that there will be an additional $1700.00 coming into the Little League account for the ice machine reimbursement.  Steven and Linda are trying to coordinate this with Megan (from Pony). Cathy submitted a spreadsheet that shows all expenditures for last year. This is on file with the Secretary.
Public comment – none
Snack Bar – Per Linda, Megan from Pony is ready to be taken off the account.  It was discussed that we should have someone besides Steven on the account. Steven pointed out that we should probably have both accounts at the same bank.  We currently have the snack bar at Liberty Bank and the LL is at Union Bank. 

Steven will arrange a date for cleaning up the snack bar.  Anita offered her help.

September 20th General Meeting -  We need to put an ad in the Sentinel and an ad in the Valley Press announcing the Public Meeting.   Karen and Linda will take care of this. 

Anita motioned that we put ads in the paper advertising the General Meeting. Mardeen seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Farm League -  Joe asked for comments. Troy feels that we should be sticking to the pitch count instead of innings pitched.  Greg agreed with Troy but pointed out that sometimes teams have one good pitcher that is able to strike out a lot of kids with few pitches. Linda pointed out that this will be decided by the Ground Rules Committee. The pitching seems like it was the biggest issue in Farm last season. 
Also discussed in regards to Farm was the possibility of putting the Farm players in the draft.  We will have a better idea of how to handle Farm once we have an idea of how many kids will be playing this year.

The umpire situation was also discussed in regards to Farm. Parent volunteers did the umpiring at the Farm level. There were a number of manages arguing with the umpires. 
Fall Ball -  Troy Bounds will be running the Farm League program.  Depending on the number of kids who sign up, he will make teams. The kids will get a jersey. Troy also mentioned that Fall Ball was a good time for parents who think they might want to coach in the regular season give it a try with Fall Ball  first.
Our tentative start date is 9/24 (Sunday). We will call it Fall League. Cost will be $30 for first child, $20 for any additional children from the same family. 

Fall League will take place on Sundays (starting 9/24) and Wednesdays. Players can register on 9/24 & 9/27. 
Ground Rules Committee – Tentative date for the committee to meet is 10/12, 7:00 at the Sherriff’s Center in Felton. 

President’s Term - Linda took the position of Board President with the understanding that it is a two year term. Linda wanted that to be out in the open in case others interpreted this differently. 

Copier – Michael Paynter talked about the need for a new copier. Right now we need to replace the toner which can cost $80 - $150 for the toner. The present copier is old and does not work well. A new copier would cost approximately $250.00. Joe motioned that we spend $250 for a new copier. Anita seconded. Motion approved. 
MEETING ADJOURNED AT 8:27PM
